
 

Tuesday 20th February 2024  

PE Hoodies 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

We are delighted to be able to now offer a Leen Mills hoodie for the children to wear on their PE days. They are 

burgundy and have the Leen Mills logo on the front. These jumpers are not compulsory, but they provide a 

wearable option for the children on their PE day.  

The hoodies will be available to order twice a year now (February) and July. Unfortunately, we can only take 

orders at these set times.  

These can be ordered through school via ParentPay. The sizes and prices are as follows.  

Children’s sizes - £13 each  

Size Size info  Garment Sizing 

3-4yr 

5-6yr 

7-8yr 

9-11yr 

XS 
 

To fit 63.5cm / 25" chest 

To fit 68.5cm / 27" chest 

To fit 73.5cm / 29" chest 

To fit 81.5cm / 32" chest 

To fit 86.5cm / 34" chest 
 

37cm / 14.5" across chest from 2cm under arm 

40cm / 15.5" across chest from 2cm under arm 

43cm / 17" across chest from 2cm under arm 

46cm / 18" across chest from 2cm under arm 

49cm / 19.5" across chest from 2cm under arm 
 

 

Adult sizes - £16 each  

Size Size info  Garment Sizing 

S 

M 

L 

XL 
 

To fit 94cm / 37" chest 

To fit 101.5cm / 40" chest 

To fit 109cm / 43" chest 

To fit 117cm / 46" chest 
 

53cm / 21" across chest from 2cm under arm 

57cm / 22.5" across chest from 2cm under arm 

61cm / 24" across chest from 2cm under arm 

65cm / 25.5" across chest from 2cm under arm 
 

 

We have some sample sizes in the office for you to try if you so wish.  

Ordering is open now on ParentPay and will close at 12pm on Tuesday 27th February. Orders will not be 

processed after this time and you will have to wait until July to order again.  

Again, these hoodies are not compulsory and if you wish for you child to continue to wear a plain blue/black jumper 

they can do so.  

Yours Faithfully  

Mrs Goldson  


